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Bus it to the Ballpark with COTA  
 

Enjoy $1 tickets to the Clippers game Wednesday with your 31-day pass 

  
COLUMBUS—The Central Ohio Transit Authority (COTA) is pleased to partner with the Columbus Clippers on 
a long-standing seasonal tradition – Bus it to the Ballpark! Riders who present a valid COTA 31-day pass at 
the ticket window will pay only $1 for general admission tickets to the Clippers game this Wed., Jun. 24, 
12:05 p.m., when Columbus takes on Norfolk. 
 
Line 18 (Kenny/OSU) serves Huntington Park on Neil Avenue. Riders can also hop on the CBUS® and get off 
at the North High Street and Nationwide Boulevard stop traveling southbound, or the Nationwide Boulevard 
and Front Street stop traveling northbound.  
 
Lines that run on North High Street are convenient to Huntington Park, and require only a short walk to 
Nationwide Boulevard and Neil Avenue.   
 
Tickets must be purchased in person at the ticket window on game day. Valid on general admission tickets 
only on a first-come, first-served basis. One ticket per valid COTA monthly pass. Subject to availability. 
 
For more information please visit COTA.com or contact COTA at (614) 228-1776. 
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To request this information in an alternative format, call (614) 228-1776. 

http://www.cota.com/

